
 
 

  
 

 

 

         
     

  
  

  

 
 

 
 

   

 

 

    
 

 

 
         

  

   

  

   

   

 
   

       
   

 

 

 

English Language Advisory Council (ELAC) 
Santa Monica High School 

ELAC is a committee of parents / guardians, staff, and community members designated to advise the school officials on the 

services of the ELD program. Parents / Guardians can meet with teachers and staff and participate in the education of their 

children. 

We invite you to attend our first meeting of this school year monthly where you 
will meet new families, reunite with others, meet staff and more. All are 
welcome. Students are recommended to participate in our meetings and will 
receive attendance credits or community service hours for Samohi. 

Monday, September 19 
Student Cafeteria, 6:30-8:00pm 

Goals and School Information 
Function of ELAC /By-Laws 

Training 

Elections/Voting 

Support for English Language Development (ELD) 

SAVE THE DATES 
ELAC- meetings are Mondays, from 6:30-8:0 p.m., D100 (across from the cafeteria) 

• September 19 

• November 28 

• January 23 

• March 20 

• May 15 

Mrs. Tristan Komlos, H House Principal, tkomlos@smmusd.org, (310) 395-3204 
Ms. Johanna De La Rosa, Family Advocate, jdelarosa@smmusd.org, (310) 395-3204, 71523 
Mrs. Adrianne Karyadi, ELD Coordinator, akaryadi@smmusd.org, (310) 395-3204 

“Sometimes the bravest and most important thing you can do is just show up”---Brene Brown 
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